
 

Memorandum 

To:  Finance Committee 

From:  Marie Hammond, Chief Financial Officer 

Date:  April 17, 2023 

Subject: Correspondence for Budget Planning (from APSSP)  

Please find attached a letter from the Association of Professional Student Services 
Personnel (APSSP). A representative from APSSP will be in attendance at the April 17, 
2023 meeting to present their input for the 2023/2024 budget. 

MH/ll 

Attachment: Correspondence from APSSP 
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